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Comments: Thank you for taking the time to read this message. The proposal for Sandia Peak Ski Mountain
Rollercoaster Project, is quite disheartening and disenchanting. Currently and scientifically, the inhabitants of
Earth are experiencing an extinction called the Holocene extinction. Help shift thinking from capitalism and the
extortion of natural habitants to embracing a sustainable future that holds conservation as a vital goal. Please do
not consider building this rollercoaster. The ripple effects may be undetectable, and even justifiable- but they will
be negative for the environment and ecology of the mountain. If the rollercoaster was built it would be placing a
steppingstone towards destruction instead of a steppingstone towards protection. Instead, please consider a bill
that may prevent any future construction on the mountain at all!

Thank you, Monica Watson



